
 

 



Pre-School, Nursery & Reception  
Nursery and Pre-School 

In Nursery this term, we have been exploring what is beyond our sky, learning about space, the planets and 

how people travel into space. 

 

Our role play area became a space station and we worked together to build  

rockets after reading Roaring Rockets. We then talked about what we would  

take with us if we were to visit the moon and pretended to have a picnic  

on the moon, just like baby bear in the story ‘Whatever Next’. 

 

 

 

 

We were then invited to Alien school and explored the differences between our school to theirs. The children 

then had a go at recording one another talking about what they most liked about alien school. Space-ghetti 

was a favourite!  

 

 

 

The following week, we shared the story ‘Aliens love underpants’ and we designed our own bloomers using 

different patterns. However, one day the sneaky aliens came down and took our pants! Luckily, we found 

them in the woods, we did try to make an alien trap but we never caught them, they are much too fast.  

 

 

 

We have also been looking at time, day and night and our daily routines when reading ‘How to catch a star’ 

and ‘Night Monkey Day Monkey’. For our last week at school, we will be reading ‘The Smeds and The Smoos’ 

which links closely to our school’s No Outsiders ethos, we plan to talk about being kind to others who may be 

different or look different and plan to have a pretend Smeds and Smoos wedding!   

 

 

Reception 

This half term in Reception, we have been learning about 'What's beyond the sky?'. The children have led 

their learning and been asking fabulous questions around this.  

 

We have been writing about: items that we would pack to take to space, what we could see when looking 
through a telescope and what we would do if an alien came to visit. We have been making rockets using a 

variety of resources to see which one would fly the highest.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We have been learning how many planets are in space and about astronauts, and now know some American 

and British astronauts’ names.  In maths, we have been looking at subitising, one more and one less than a 

given number and 3D shapes.  





 

 



 

 
 
 

 
 
 







 





https://saferinternet.org.uk/safer-internet-day/safer-internet-day-2022/about-the-theme
https://www.place2be.org.uk/
https://www.place2be.org.uk/
https://hubofhope.co.uk/
https://hubofhope.co.uk/
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https://oursaferschools.co.uk/2021/12/03/poppy-playtime-online-safety-review/
https://oursaferschools.co.uk/2021/12/03/poppy-playtime-online-safety-review/
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